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As a concerned Oregonian, I oppose HB3075 due to lack of a fiscal impact 

statement, having no clear estimate of the cost to taxpayers. This bill burdens law-

abiding citizens by doubling permit fees and extending processing times while 

increasing demands on the Oregon State Police and staff. There is no clear fiscal 

analysis of this expanded bureaucracy, though we can expect higher administrative 

costs, more staffing time, and no evidence these changes will impact safety. 

Responsible legislation requires transparency, yet HB3075 will create unaccountable 

spending as well as punishing law-abiding citizens. 


